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We know our course announcement earlier ruffled a few feathers – sadly our Seagull Studies course was just an April Fools prank! 

We’re not joking about our wide-range of courses for adults starting this Spring though - our list of courses currently open for
sign-ups can be found on our spring courses page.

 

 

Seagull Studies course set to soar at Bournemouth & Poole College

In response to continued requests from the local community, Bournemouth & Poole College are proud to announce the launch of
their new Level 3 Seagull Studies course.

This exciting new course can be studied part-time alongside employment or other courses and would suit anyone looking to
further their knowledge about Bournemouth & Poole’s favourite bird. Course modules include:

Telling the difference – is it a seagull or a magpie?
The Psychology of the Seagull (or how to protect your chips)
Seagull habitats – from Winton to Weymouth, shed roofs to Sandbanks

Matt Butcher, Commercial Director at Bournemouth & Poole College, said: “Launching new course offerings is always exciting, but
this one is set to soar. It won’t be a hoot, as that is owls, but the course will fly by! Many people are flocking to sign up
already.”

Course enrolments close at midday on April 1st, so check back here then to see how many deposits have been made!

Find out more about the courses available this Spring on our spring courses page.
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